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FOI REQUEST NUMBER 241 2015 
 

Request: 
Please could you tell me how many people with Parkinson’s disease have been admitted to secure mental 
health institutions in your Trust in the last five years? 
 
Response: 
Thank you for your recent request under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
I'm afraid your request is being refused under section 12 of the Act because compliance would exceed the 
appropriate cost limit. The information requested is not something that is held by the Trust in a reportable 
form ie it would be recoded in an individual patient's paper based health record but to manually search 
through such records would far exceed the appropriate cost limit.  
 
The Trust provides a complaints procedure to deal with complaints about the Trust's handling of requests for 
information. If you feel you need to make a complaint, in the first instance, you should contact a Non-Executive 
Director via the Chair of the Trust. If you feel you have exhausted our internal complaints procedure, you also 
have the right and may feel you wish to write to the Information Commissioner who can be contacted on 
telephone number 01625 545740 or at www.ico.gov.uk. 
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